
 
 
 

 

Hi Everyone  
 

 

 

 

Holiday Club was a huge success, with all the children and staff being active and engaging. The children were so 

busy with all our exciting activities, incursions, and excursions. 

We hope you all had a fantastic Holiday, enjoyed with friends and family. We are looking forward to a wonderful term 

3. This term we will be cooking up a storm, being creative doing Art & crafts, keeping fit, playing sports, and making 

friendships. We will be planting, picking, and tasting our Vegies from the OSHC garden this term and focusing on 

healthy eating. 

 

 Please phone Camp Australia 1300-105-343 for bookings, rebates will apply. 

To find out more about the program, view fees and to register, visit 

www.campaustralia.com.au 

 

Keep Smiling 😊 Louise & Jenny  

Thursday   Monday   Friendship Poster, Painting your Holiday Adventure 

Tuesday   
Creative Cooking, Handball 

Wednesday   
Making Slime, Playdough Creations, Cooking Donuts 

Thursday   Chasey Game, Building Friendships Poster 

Friday   Planting Winter Vegies, Healthy Asian Stir Fry 

Date Margaret Mary’s 25th July 2022 

 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

  



 
 
 

 

 


